
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 27 BLUE HERON BOULEVARD TO HOLLY HILL CUTOFF ROAD 

Financial Project ID: 441553-1-52-01/-02 March 2022 

Polk County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation began a safety improvement project on US 27 from 

Blue Heron Boulevard in Haines City to Holly Hill Cutoff Road in Davenport in March 2022.  

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.swflroads.com/project/441553-1 

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Resurfacing US 27 and side street entrances 

Adding a new signal at Holly Hill Cutoff Road 

Widening for bike lane striping at the right turn lanes 

Improving the turn radius at southbound US 27 to 

westbound Sanders Road 

Adding high visibility crosswalks at Bates Road, 

Sanders Road/Davenport Boulevard, and Holly Hill 

Cutoff Road/North Boulevard West 

Installing street lighting at all signalized intersections 

Making minor drainage improvements 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction began Thursday, March 17, 2022 and 

ends in early 2023, weather permitting. 

Lane closures can be expected at night/overnight 

between 7 p.m. and 6 a.m.  

Some daytime lane closures are possible. 

Construction costs are estimated at $6.3 million. 
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